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Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Education, 

 

I strongly oppose SB854.  While I have no issue with teaching students about the 

impacts of the naturally changing climate on our communities, this bill goes far 

beyond that, and is yet another divisive and dangerous indoctrination scheme aimed 

at the young minds of our students. It links the radical climate alarmist agenda with 

several other radical leftist ideologies, none of which should be taught in our schools. 

 

Oregon schools are already performing very poorly and are actually a national 

laughingstock.  This bill will do nothing to change that.  The focus in our schools 

should be on basic education, not indoctrination schemes that further leftist ideals.  

 

Please make sure that there still does not make it out of Committee.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Keith LaHaie 

Central Point 


